NEWS  FLASH

DATE:		July 31, 2018

FROM:		Your next seminar host

SUBJECT:		November, 2018 FPA Seminar


Just a little, quick news flash from your next FPA Seminar host.
Your next FPA Training Seminar will be held in November, 2018
at Lake Mary, FL.

The dates will be the weekend just prior to Thanksgiving Week. Those dates are:  November 15-18, 2018. Thursday will be the FPA Board Meeting only, Friday & Saturday will be classroom training, and, Sunday, will be our FPA Business Meeting.

In lieu of a Friday Evening Reception, will be aboard the St. John’s Rivership for a dinner cruise along the St. John’s River, commencing at 1745 hrs. Members paying full seminar fee pay no additional charges. If you desire to bring a guest, spouse, friend, neighbor, buddy, or anyone else, the fee will be an additional $35.00. However, this fee will also cover the sit-down catered lunch on Saturday. So bring your spouse or others on!!!

Further information will be forthcoming as the time grows closer, but for now, please calendar the dates.

Please remember that your 2019 FPA dues will be payable commencing on October 01, 2018 for the 2019 year. We do not bill, however, the Invoice(s) will be placed into your FPA Online Newsletter soon, so please look for it.

You do not need an Invoice to pay your 2018 dues or November, 2018 Seminar Fees. Just make out your check for $325.00, which will cover your 2019 dues and your November, 2018 seminar fees; OR, if bring a guest to the Friday Evening Dinner Cruise, send in an additional $35 per person.

Please go online and check out your newsletter as it changes from time to time.

Everyone have a wonderful, hot, sunny (or wet) Florida day.

Your November, 2018 Seminar host and FPA Editor, John Thorpe.
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